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Baker’s Gold Project, Western Australia 
 
 
Further to its announcement of 29th April 2021, the Company is pleased to advise that it has 
now completed the scheduled drill programme at its Baker’s Gold Project in Western 
Australia. 
 
All five of the planned drill holes were successfully completed on schedule and to their 
designated depths. Assay results are expected in approximately 6 weeks-time. 
 
For further information on the drill programme and the Baker’s Gold Project please refer to 
the above-mentioned announcement and the Company’s website at: 
 
https://www.sunriseresourcesplc.com/bakers-gold-project-australia 
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